
MEMOMEMOMEMOMEMO    
 

 

    

Date:  June 15, 2012 
 
To:  Board of Directors 
 
From: Jody Wainscott Chair 
 
Subject: GSUSA Charter Review Process  
 

 
 

Attached is a copy of the GSUSA charter review report that was recently completed and presented to GSUSA 
staff.  We will briefly discuss the report at the June board meeting and ask for board approval of the report.  
Once it is approved by the board, it will be submitted to the GSUSA board of directors for renewal of our 
council charter. 
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